From: Ediekot@aol.com [mailto:Ediekot@aol.com] 
Sent: September 23, 2006 10:29 AM
To: BoardSec
Subject: EB-2006-0034
How can you possibly approve this delivery rate increase that is requested by Enbridge?  I am a senior, widowed in 2004, trying to hang onto my little bungalow in Orangeville.  The taxes are climbing at an unbelievable rate, as are the water and sewage rates.  Does our OAS continue to increase at this rate?  Hardly.
Please consider the plight of retirees and seniors on a fixed income.  It is about time someone in authority realized that seniors that saved for retirement are being penalized for having worked hard to be comfortable in their old age.  Nothing could be further from the truth.  
Comfortable to me means owning my little bungalow, having enough money to buy good food and continue to heat my home at a reasonable temperature.
Edith Kotva, 73 Quarry Drive, Orangeville L9W 3S6  (retired from Govt. of Ontario in 1992)
